
The Nebraska Academy for Early Childhood Research 
(NAECR) is housed within the Nebraska Center for 
Research on Children, Youth, Families and Schools (CYFS) at 
UNL’s College of Education and Human Sciences. NAECR 
brings together researchers from various disciplines from 
across the University of Nebraska system.

NAECR student researchers have access to a variety of 
training and education events. They also have unique 
opportunities to network and collaborate with other 
students interested in early childhood research.

NAECR STUDENT RESEARCHERS HAVE ACCESS TO:

Student Research Opportunities
The student research opportunities website features 
available positions for graduate and undergraduate 
students seeking work and/or research experience in 
early childhood research. 

Early Childhood Courses*
The early childhood courses page lists graduate courses 
related to early childhood that will be offered in the future, 
and is a helpful tool in planning your course schedule. 

*Double check with your university department and/or the schedule of 
classes to verify the content and timing of specific course offerings.

NAECR News
This twice-monthly newsletter features the latest University 
of Nebraska publications, funding opportunities (including 
student funding), conferences and events related to early 
childhood.

NAECR Event Series
Each semester, NAECR hosts an ongoing series of 
Knowledge and Networking events. 

NAECR Knowledge events provide opportunities to 
learn more about the latest training and tools for early 
childhood research, such as OneDrive features and data 
security, video data collection, administration and coding, 
and more.

NAECR Networking events bring together researchers 
and stakeholders to make connections and learn about 
the latest early childhood research at the University of 
Nebraska.

Community
NAECR student researchers are able to connect and 
collaborate with other student researchers exploring early 
childhood at the University of Nebraska.

Join NAECR as a 
Student Researcher! 

INTERESTED? Contact NAECR project coordinator Sommer Fousek at sfousek2@unl.edu.
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